Ladies & Gentlemen of the Hash,
Hello everyone! 
It’s been a while since our Rohrdorf Reunion in 2019 and you will recall that plans for a York Reunion were cancelled, due to the pandemic. Assuming COVID restrictions will be lifted sufficiently to make a Reunion viable next year, we hope to meet again in Crete in May 2022.
Proposed Venue: Almyrida Resort, Almyrida, Chania, Crete
Reunion Dates: Fri 13th - Mon 16th May 2022 
Hares: Tim (Tinkerbell) & Mya (Confusionist) Capper, Mary Henderson (Mrs Robinson)
To help with organisation, we need to get a good idea of numbers and, if we can take 30 or more rooms, the hotel may let us have exclusive use of their Studios Block. The en-suite Studios are spacious, well equipped and all have sea views. Most Studios are twin/double but there are a small number of single and family Studios available. Please reply, by 16 July 2021, with numbers and preferred room type, to email address: bh3crete2022@gmail.com  At this stage, we do not need firm commitments and cannot guarantee room preferences.
Please don’t book rooms for the Reunion yet. After we receive your replies, we will finalise arrangements with the hotel and issue a follow-up message with booking details. The indicative rate for a twin/double Studio is €81 per night, breakfast included.
Information about the hotel can be found by clicking on the link below:
Almyrida Resort - Your Family Vacation In Crete
The nearest international airport is Chania (CHQ), which is about 32kms from the hotel.
Crete offers dramatic scenery, lovely weather, a rich cultural heritage, lots of fresh produce and a plentiful supply of alcoholic beverages, so you may want to extend your stay to explore more of the island. We love Crete and hope you will too.
On-On!
Tim (Tinkerbell), Mya (Confusionist) & Mary (Mrs Robinson)
P.S. Please forward to anyone missing from this list and let us know their email address. Please also let us know if anyone's email address has changed.
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